
 St. Oliver’s N.S. Ballymakenny Road Drogheda, Co. Louth.   

Telephone 041 9804578       Email: office@stoliversprimary.ie         Web: www.stoliversprimary.ie 

Principal: Catherine Tiernan Bell                        Vice-Principal: Yvette Kellett                                         Roll No. 20349H 

2nd Class Booklist - 2019/2020 

All items to be clearly labelled 

Books Purchased by Parents/ Guardians 

 

Operation Maths 2 At School & 

Assessment (Edco) 

 

Handwriting Today C (Prim-Ed) 

 

Bua Na Cainte 2 (Edco) 

 

Just Grammar 2nd Class (Educate.ie)  

 

Work It Out 2nd Class (Educate.ie) 

 

 

Book Prices 

 

€14.50 

 

 

€6.99 

 

€11.75 

 

€2.95 

 

€4.95 

€41.14 

Stationery Purchased by Parents/ 

Guardians 

Twistables/ Crayons/ Colouring Pencils 

1x A4 24 page Scrapbook 

2 x A4 Mesh Folder (Not Plastic) 

2 x Good Quality Large Pritt Sticks 

2 x 10mm Junior Sum Copies 

8 x 88 page copies 

1 x A4 Refill Pad 

1 x B2 Handwriting Copy 

3x Good Quality Whiteboard Markers 

1 x Eraser, Sharpener, Highlighter 

1 x 30cm Ruler  

Pencils and Red Pen 

Fee to be Paid to School    €60 

➢ Homework Diary 
➢ Book Rental Fee – Shared Reading Books/ Class Readers (Oxford Reading Tree/PM +, Key 

Links, Dandelion Readers, Clickety Click, Away With Words, Word Wise, The Dreaming 

Tree, I Won’t Go to China, Bun Go Barr & Ag an Zú). 
➢ Art and Craft Materials 
➢ Photocopying Fees, computer printouts, inks, Aladdin and Parent Texts. 
➢ Apps for iPads/ Software and Online Programmes, Bua na Cainte online etc. 

 
Please place money in an envelope with your child’s name written on it and give to the class teacher 

or office on the 26th of August. Alternatively, you can pay by credit card. You will receive a 

notification in May by text informing you that money is owed. If you wish to pay card follow the link, 

otherwise ignore it. 

 

Devices: Mobile phones and Smart Watches are not permitted 

 

School starts on Monday 26th August at 8.50. 

It would be beneficial to the school if you could send a roll of toilet paper and a box of tissues with your 

child for Monday 26th August. Thank you! 

We look forward to welcoming you back to St. Oliver’s! 
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